March 7,2019

5006 Hammersley Rd,

Orchard Ridge Neighborhood Association
C/o Mike Thomsen

c/o Roger Avery

Dear Mr. Thomsen and Avery

With kind regards we notice our intent to submit for rezoning (SRV1), CSM and
conditional use approval at the above site at Hammersley Road and Whitcomb
Drive to construct a four unit apartment residence under the ownership of Bob
Keller.

Our mutual goal is to design and build a project keeping with the scale and quality
of the neighboring homes and apartments that exist on Hammersley Road and
Whitcomb Drive.

At this earlier point of the design stage we are available to present the project if
appropriate to your schedule and welcome any inquiry in the interim.
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Sincerely

E. Edward Linville Architect
608 575-9496



